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Growth and Excellence, Every Day

Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mr A Dawson Deputy DSL: Miss L Shephard, Mrs P Millard, Miss K King and Mrs S Cannon

If you are worried a child is at risk of harm, please contact one of the above or Social Care Direct on 0345 8503503 Copies of the Safeguarding 
Policy can be obtained from the school office or downloaded from the school website. https://cherrytreeacademy.org/safeguarding/

Term Dates ς2024/25
Autumn half term

Holiday starts - Monday 28 October 2024
Back to school - Monday 4 November 2024

Christmas
Holiday starts - Monday 23 December 2024

Back to school - Monday 6 January 2025
Spring half term

Holiday starts - Monday 17 February 2025
Back to school - Monday 24 February 2025

Easter
Holiday starts - Monday 7 April 2025

Back to school - Tuesday 22 April 2025
Summer half term

Holiday starts - Monday 26 May 2025
Back to school - Monday 2 June 2025

Summer holiday
Holiday starts Wednesday 23 July 2025

Inset Days (subject to change):
Friday 18th October 2024
Monday 21st July 2025
Tuesday 22nd July 2025

A huge welcome back! I am so pleased to welcome children, staff and families back 
to Cherry Tree Academy. I hope that you have all had a wonderful summer break. J

As we start the new academic year, we have much planned in order to excite and 
inspire our children from educational visits, curriculum opportunities and an 
enhanced after school club offer. We cannot wait to share more information with 
you, about this! 

We have recently opened a Cherry Tree Facebook page ςplease search for Cherry 
Tree Academy 2024-2025. This is the only school Facebook account we use! Please 
also find all letters on our school website: www.cherrytreeeacademy.org. 

Finally, I am looking forward to this year, building on the many successes from the 
last academic year. 

https://cherrytreeacademy.org/safeguarding/
http://www.cherrytreeeacademy.org/
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Hello! 

My name is Miss Shephard and I have recently joined Cherry Tree 
as your new Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL). 

I am so pleased to be working alongside such committed staff 
member and, of course, our wonderful children. Everyone has 
made me feel so welcome ςthank you.

Part of my job is to keep our children safe and work closely with 
families supporting with anything from attendance to uniform! 
My door is always open. 

If you do require any help, please feel free to contact the school 
office. 

L ŀƳ ƻǳǘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƎŀǘŜ ŜŀŎƘ ŘŀȅΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ Řƻ ǎŀȅ ΨƘŜƭƭƻΩΦ J
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